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Price, Wayne, EMNRD 

From: Price, Wayne, EMNRD 

Sent: Friday, January 26, 2007 1:01 PM 

To: 'larry.campbell@sug.com' 

Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 

Subject: Atoka #3 Compressor St. Pipeline Liquids Release 

Dear Mr. Campbell: t 

The OCD is in receipt of the closure report dated December 11, 2006 for the above subject site and hereby 
approves of the closure plan. 

Please be advised that approval of this plan does not relieve the owner/operator of responsibility should 
operations result in pollution 
of surface water, ground water or the environment. Nor does approval of the permit relieve the 
owner/operator of its responsibility to 
comply with any other applicable governmental authority's rules and regulations. 

1/26/2007 
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Mr. Larry Campbell, Compliance Environmentalist 
Transwestern Pipeline Company 
P.O. Box 1717 
Roswell, New Mexico 88202-1717 

Re: Concrete Lined P i t Closure 
Atoka No. 3 Compressor Station 
Eddy County, New Mexico 

Dear Mr. Campbell: 

The O i l Conservation Division (OCD) has received your request, 
dated January 17, 1992, f o r approval t o close the concrete lined 
waste p i t at the Atoka No. 3 Compressor Station. Based on the 
information contained i n your request, closure of the concrete 
l i n e d p i t i s approved. 

I f you have any questions, please c a l l me at (505) 827-5812. 

Sincerely: 

Roger C. Anderson 
Acting Bureau Chief 

xc: OCD Artesia Office 
Chris Eustice - OCD 


